
BUTTERWICK PRIMARY SCHOOL – NEWSLETTER – 8TH SEPTEMBER 2017 
 

WELCOME BACK!  We hope you have all had a lovely summer break and are looking forward 

to the term. We welcome Miss Hanson and Mrs Lenton to our team. 
 

NUT FREE ZONE 

Due to allergies in school, could you please ensure all snacks and packed lunches do not 

contain nuts.  Thank you. 
 

SCHOOL UNIFORM 

Could you please ensure all your child(ren)’s clothing is clearly named. We had a 

massive amount of unclaimed lost property at the end of last term! 

Your child(ren) will need to have PE kit in school at all times.  Once again, could 

you please ensure this is clearly named.  Thank you. 
 

PARKING ON THE SCHOOL DRIVE 

In the interests of the safety of children and staff could you please ensure that you do not 

bring a vehicle onto the school drive at the beginning or the end of the school day.  This 

also applies when picking children up from after school clubs. We appreciate your co-

operation in this matter. 
 

INDIVIDUAL SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS 

The photographer will be in school on MONDAY, 25TH SEPTEMBER.  All children will have 

individual photographs taken and those with siblings in school will also have their photographs 

taken together.  With the preview system in operation there will be no obligation to buy.  If 

you have younger children, i.e. those who are not school age, and you would like a 

photograph of all your children together these will be taken from 8.15am until 8.45am in the 

school hall.  
 

HEALTHY SCHOOL 

As we are a Healthy School we would like to promote healthy lunchboxes and drinks. 

Therefore if you could encourage your child(ren) to have water instead of juice and swap 

cakes, chocolate, cereal bars and biscuits for malt loaf, fruited teacakes, fruit breads or 

fruit (fresh, dried or tinned – juice not syrup). Read more at:  

https://www.nhs.uk/change4life-beta/recipes/healthier-lunchboxes#1cKAEEjVc8s0hQJ1.99 
 

TERM DATES 

Term 1  ends on Friday 20th October 2017 

Term 2  Tuesday 31st October 2017 – Tuesday 19th December 2017 

Term 3 Wednesday 3rd January 2018 – Friday 9th February 2018 

Term 4  Monday 19th February 2018 – Wednesday 28th March 2018 

Term 5 Monday 16th April 2018 – Friday 25th May 2018 

Term 6 Monday 4th June 2018 – Friday 20th July 2018 

 

Finally, if you have any concerns about your child(ren) or require any information please 

do not hesitate to contact the school. 


